The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in special session October 5, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. Present were Thomas McElroy (mayor), Barbara Matal, William Stark (virtual presence), Darrell Warner (virtual presence), Kathy Herrman (virtual presence), and City Clerk Beverly Stark.
This meeting was requested by Darrell Warner, Barbara Matal, and William Stark for the purpose of selection and appointment of City Attorney. William and Beverly had visited with Greg Schwartz of Schwartz and Park Law Firm. Mr. Schwartz was well informed, familiar with easement situations, and various other municipal issues. William Stark moved to approve Greg Schwartz as the City Attorney, Barb seconded, vote unanimous, motion passed. William moved to close the meeting, Darrell seconded, vote unanimous, motion passed. Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
